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DFWAE Statement on Social Injustice
In the midst of challenging times, it is important that we as leaders and associations set an
example within our profession and the fields that we represent. DFWAE supports all efforts to
identify and combat racism and other forms of intolerance and to promote the values of respect,
equality, and inclusion. Please join us as we commit to creating and maintaining a welcoming
environment now and in the future. We are all in this together.
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